JOHN MILNE MURRAY, M.D.
82 MARLBORO STREET
BosToN

July 9, 1940

Dr. Charles W, Tidd
415 North Camden Drive,
Beverly Hills, California

Dear Dr, Tidd:-

I am in receipt of your letter
from Dr, Kubie regarding the bills of the
International Psychoanalytic Verlag. Could
you give me more information about the
nature of the bills and I may then, parhaps,
have more advice for you?

Sincerely yours,

JMM/EF



